From: Karla Aren

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Deep Geologic Repository Project
Date: March 7, 2017 3:33:37 PM

Dear Project Manager and all those Involved:

Please do not allow the Deep Geologic Repository Project to be Built! It is too close to Lake Huron and any
failure on this project could disrupt our the beauty and functionality of our Great Lakes. I believe that it is
highly dangerous to build to this project.

Karla Aren

<personal information removed>
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